DATE:

January 11, 2019

TO:

Board of Directors

FROM:

Board Chair

SUBJECT: Summary of January 9, 2019 Personnel Workshop

The Personnel Committee was cancelled due to lack of a quorum and was continued as a workshop. District staff in attendance were Tim Flanagan, Peter Skinner, Tim Brownell, Guy Petaborg, Garth Gregson, and Berta Torres. District Legal Counsel Rob Wellington was also in attendance.

Staff provided a briefing on the upcoming negotiations process and discussed a recent safety incident that occurred at the District and reminded the committee of the DIVE process the District uses to assess and respond to such incidents

Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019, 10:30 a.m.